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RFA Number:
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_________________



(Originator’s initials)

Originator:
Fred Huegel, Code 562, 301-286-2287

Specific Request:

Review the schedule and budget for the power supply development to ensure adequate resources have been identified.

Supporting Rational:

The recent reassignment of power supply development responsibilities from Freance to SWRI.

Response:

Although the cost and schedule aspects of our power supply development activities are still a concern, we have completed the following to mitigate these concerns:

1. Designed, built, and tested the (most challenging full-custom) 1.5V supply.

2. Expect to have a 0-150V supply prototyped before the end of December 2002.

3. Completed an evaluation of the use of hybrid converters with additional custom filters for the 2.5V and 3.3V analog supplies (cost reduction).

4. Designing a prototype of remotely adjustable 1-150V supply (in conjunction with SWRI).

5. Received and tested Interpoint 3.3V hybrid converter (added SLAC designed filter) – candidate CAL 3.3V, TKR 2.5V, and DAQ supply.

We are confident that we will develop, integrate and test all LAT power supplies and meet our cost and schedule constraints.

